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Mass Schedule: Daily 7:15 Masses are online only 
Monday Communion service: 7:15 AM,  
Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday and Friday: 7:15 AM 
Outdoor Mass at noon Tuesday—Friday; temporary. 

Weekend Masses :Sunday Parking Lot Mass 10 AM 
at Village Centre Cinema, 1085 Bishop Blvd. 

Reconciliation: 3 to 4 PM Saturday, outside in the 
gathering area to the right of the church. 

Baptism: Please plan at least two weeks in advance. 

Marriage: Please plan at least four months in advance. 

Parish Phone: 509-332-5312 

Website: www.sacredheartpullman.org 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/sacredheartpullman 

Instagram: www.instagram.com/sacredheartpullman 
 

Pastor: Father Steve Dublinski 
Office phone: 509-332-5312 
E-mail: sdublinski@dioceseofspokane.org 

Deacon: Jim Evermann 
 Phone: 509-339-3607 
 E-mail: jim.evermann@gmail.com 

Office Manager: Debbie Hawbaker 
 E-Mail: dhawbaker@dioceseofspokane.org 

Secretary & Bulletin Editor: Mary Sutherland 
 E-mail:msutherland@dioceseofspokane.org  

Offer a Mass: Contact Mary Sutherland to have a  
Mass said for a loved one 
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Children’s Faith Formation 
Zoom class for grades 1 – 3 meets Sunday 3:30 pm. 
Zoom class for grades 4 – 6 meets Sunday 6:30 pm. 

S A C R E D     H E A R T     C H U R C H 

The Week Ahead 

Wednesday: SHARE Zoom meeting, 11:30 am. 
Wednesday: Climate Action Zoom, 6:30 pm. 
Thursday: Adoration, prayer, 6:30 pm, church. 
Friday: Rosary, 12:30 pm, in the church. 
Sat/Sun: Glass recycling, church parking lot. 

Adoration, Rosary & Evening Prayer begins again 
Thursday, April 22, at 6:30 pm, in the church. 

Friday Rosary begins again Friday, April 23, at 
12:30 pm, in the church. 

Please wear a mask and social distance for both. 

Please continue your contributions: Mail 
checks to 440 NE Ash St, Pullman, WA 
99163, set up online payments at  

https://www.sacredheartpullman.org/online-giving, 
or set up “Bill Pay” with your bank or credit union.  

This Sunday, April 18, 10 AM 

Lectors 

 Spanish: Jessica Ortiz 
 English: Tammy Barry 

Eucharistic Ministers 

 Jim Evermann, Jessica Cassleman, 
 Michelle Chapman, Sandra Holderby 

Adult Altar Server 

 Lisa Weber 

Ushers 

 Eric Patera, Andersen Barry, Rob Cassleman, 
 Jane Hommel 

 

Sunday Mass is at 10 am in the parking lot of 
the Village Centre Cinema, 1085 Bishop Blvd, 
Watch email, website, texts if the weather is bad! 
If the parking lot Mass is cancelled, Mass will be 
livestreamed from the church, and Communion 
given out in the church parking lot at 10:30 am. 

Please sign up for April 18 Mass at  
https://shpullman.flocknote.com/signup/50870 

It is broadcast to the parking lot on 87.9 FM radio.  

We livestream Sunday 10 am Mass & daily Mass 
Watch our parish livestream on Facebook:  

https://www.facebook.com/sacredheartpullman/live  
Subscribe to Sacred Heart Pullman on 

YouTube.com for saved Mass and homily videos, 
or link to current videos from our homepage,  

www.sacredheartpullman.org. 
We now have a daily noon Mass Tuesday - 
Friday, outside between the social hall and 
parish house. It is not livestreamed. This will 
continue until the early Mass can be outside. 

 Monday – 7:15 am Communion service 
 Tuesday – 7:15 am Noon mass †For the repose 
of the soul of Luis Manzo Robledo† 
 Wednesday – 7:15 am Noon mass †For the repose 
of the soul of Luis Manzo Robledo† 
 Thursday – 7:15 am Noon mass †For the repose 
of the soul of Luis Manzo Robledo† 
 Friday – 7:15 am Noon mass †For the repose 
of the soul of Luis Manzo Robledo† 

Masses of the Week of April 18 

You can bring your Rice Bowl to the 
Faith Formation office Monday – 
Friday, 9 am to 1 pm. Or place in the 
collection basket, label “Rice Bowl”, 

or, mail to Sacred Heart Parish, 440 NE Ash St. 
Pullman. Checks: “Sacred Heart”, memo: Rice Bowl. 

Invitation to Climate Action Gathering April 21 

Are you concerned about climate change and 
wanting to get involved? Join us on Zoom, 6:30-
8pm, Wed, April 21, as we gather to observe Earth 
Day 2021 (April 22). This is part of a series on 
climate action hosted by Sacred Heart’s Laudato Si’ 
Disciples and Social Justice Ministry. Please sign up 
at https://shpullman.flocknote.com/signup/51512 (If 
you signed up last month you don’t need to sign up 
again.) You will receive a Zoom link by April 20. 

"We need a conversation which includes everyone, 
since the environmental challenge we are 
undergoing, and its human roots, concern and affect 
us all." Pope Francis, Laudato Si' 

Mass April 24/25 will be outdoors at the church if 
the weather is nice. The times will be 4:30 pm,  
8:30 am and 11 am. If it is going to be cold we’ll 
have the usual 10 am movie theater parking lot Mass. 

Please watch for an email asking you for your 
info for the parish directory. Or just send the info 
you want in the directory (adult names, address, 
email, and/or phone numbers—your choice, all or 
some) to Mary msutherland@dioceseofspokane.org. 
We are accepting emailed pictures for a few more 
weeks, or Fr. Steve can still take one. Thank you to 
those who already sent in their info and picture! 

Glass Recycling: Clean glass bottles and 
jars will be collected for recycling in the 
parking lot from 4 pm Sat., April 24, 
through 1 pm Sunday, April 25. Please 

bring your glass in cardboard boxes and put them in 
the trailer in the church parking lot.  
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We encourage you to get a Covid-19 vaccine as 
soon as possible! Everyone 16 and over is eligible 
as of April 15. There are many options: 

Call Pullman Regional Hospital (509) 336-7722 or 
email covidvaccine@pullmanregional.org. You will 
get a call or email back to schedule an appointment. 

Other Whitman County Vaccine Clinic 
Locations: 

• SEL Scheduling Call Center: (509) 592-4784 
• Pullman Safeway: (509) 334-0819 

• Sids Pharmacy: (509) 332-4608 

• Palouse Medical: (509) 332-2517 
WA Department of Health Vaccine Locator link: 
https://vaccinelocator.doh.wa.gov/#Whitman  

April 18, 2021—Third Sunday of Easter  

CHURCH SUPPORT: Online giving: 
https://www.sacredheartpullman.org/online-giving  

April 4  collection:  $6,797.78 
Weekly amount needed for budget: $6,412.00 
Radio School:  $50.00 
Food Bank: $10.00 
St. Francis Guild: $500.00 

Altar Society 

Altar Care for April: Meg Austin & Gladys Rice 
Linen Care (all year):  Mary Johnson 

***Prayers, Joys & Concerns*** 

Your prayers are asked for: Karen Curry, Mary 
Johnson’s sister Susan, Colin McGuire, Julianne 
Hwang, Goretti Manzo, Karen Morrison, Crystal 
Lee, Diane Moser’s son Jeff , Meg Gollnick, Dennis 
Duran, Jan Maguire, Cheryle Carlson, Dominic 
Pedrotty, Kelly & Dan Campbell, Don Snekvik, 
Robin Allan, Ray & Lina Quock, Eleanor Scott, 
Tom Pesek, Alexa Owens, Fr. Tom Caswell, Kent 
Blevins, and Carol Jorstad,  
Please pray for the repose of the soul of long-time 
parishioner Eileen Ankerson, who died Monday, 
April 5. Please pray for her family and friends. 
Eileen was buried from Sacred Heart on April 10. 
Please pray for the repose of the soul of long-time 
parishioner Angie Bauer, who died Monday,  
April 5. Please pray for her family and friends. Her 
funeral Mass will be this summer. 

Youth Ministry Corner 

There is Youth Group Zoom on April 18. Please 
contact Linea Johnson, Youth Ministry Director, for 
the Zoom link and with any questions: 
ljohnson@dioceseofspokane.org 

Community Action Center Food Bank is 
in need of these items that can be left in the 
baskets in the church entrance: Clean 
plastic or paper grocery bags, and dietary 

restricted food, (especially gluten-free, sugar-free, & 
vegan non-perishable items).  
And these, that need to be taken directly to the food 
bank at 350 SE Fairmont Rd., Pullman: Clean boxes, 
fresh produce, and fresh/frozen meat. 

We are still collecting plastic bags and 
film to recycle. There are some updated 
requirements: They can’t use cellophane-
like, crackly plastic that doesn’t stretch. If 

it tears instead of stretching, please don’t bring it. 
And, it must be clean and dry. Look at this page to 
see what can and cannot be recycled (scroll down):  
https://recycle.trex.com/view/educate 

Please bring your plastic to the boxes at the base of 
the stairs and classroom hallway.  

PLEASE PATRONIZE OUR ADVERTISERS 
Feeding Our Friends—337 E. Main St, Pullman, WA 

Come grab a meal regardless of ability to pay. 
Handing out from 4 to 6 pm Tuesdays! 

509-339-6300   Oakpullman.com 

The Pullman Knights of Columbus are offering up to 
two $500 scholarships to Catholic graduating high 
school seniors for use in their academic or 
vocational education this fall. Applications must be 
received by Sunday. May 9. Applicant (or a parent) 
must be a registered, practicing member of Sacred 
Heart, and currently enrolled in our Youth Group. 
Minimum high school GPA of 2.5 (on 4 point scale). 
Ask Linea Johnson (above) for application. 

In honor of Mother’s Day, our Sacred 
Heart Prepares group is sponsoring a 
“stuff the crib” donation drive for the 
Pullman Head Start program.  

The drive starts April 11, and goes until May 9. 
Requested items (new or gently used) are: small 
soft dolls, teething toys/rings (Chewy Tubes 
especially), rattles, connecting rings, soft blocks, 
cloth books/indestructible books, small balls, simple 
shape sorter, simple ring stack, small set stacking 
cups or stacking boxes, stacking blocks (not 
interlinking like Mega Blocks) wood or plastic only, 
simple musical instruments, push/pull toys – cars 
(size of adult hand), animals on a short string, trains 
(no small parts), play mat/play blanket, sleep sacks,  
diapers – sizes newborn, one, two and three, burp 
rags, nursing covers, bottles/nipples, welcome baby 
bags – little soap, shampoo, lotion, wash cloths, baby 
nail clippers, etc. Please bring your donations to 
the changing table in the Church entryway or 
contact Erin Phillips for a porch pickup at 
ekm08@vt.edu or 757-639-5960 
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